COOD NEWS NEWSLETTER

Child Evangelism Fellowship of Chester County, Inc.

DECEMBER 2024

GOOD NEWS STORY

Ryan began attending club this year, he was nervous and shy. He had never been to a Good News Club. When his parent came to pick him up for the first time, they were unsure if he would be back.

Ryan not only has come back but made the decision to follow Jesus! After a lesson on Jesus choosing His disciples, Ryan heard Jesus calling him. He is sharing his faith with family and is so excited about club that he's even invited school friends to club.

Because of partners like you, we were able to dedicate ourselves to going to kids like Ryan and meeting them after school to share Good News with them. Because of your support CEF Chester County can host and lead after school clubs in our public elementary schools. Nine total this year and working on six new clubs! Let's win kids for Jesus!

Pray that the good news of Jesus would spread rapidly and freely in our schools through the Good News Clubs (2 Thess. 3:1a).

RENOVATION UPDATE

Renovations are complete after two months—thank you for your generous contributions! Our \$70k goal has been met with \$13,395 so far. If you or someone you know would like to make a yearend, tax-deductible gift, visit cefchester.org/donate or mail a check marked "Renovation Campaign" to CEF Chester County, P.O. Box 50, Coatesville, PA 19320. Your support helps us steward the Lord's resources faithfully. Thank you for giving so graciously!







We are enjoying the new cabinets, appliances, floors, and additional kitchen space!
Thank you!



ENDING STRONG

As we expand Good News Clubs and reach more children with the gospel, we urgently need your partnership to sustain this vital work. Would you prayerfully consider a tax-deductible, year-end gift or becoming a monthly partner to help us meet our annual operating budget?

Monthly support is critical, providing consistent funding to start new clubs and bring Christ's hope to more boys and girls. Online giving is secure, costeffective, and ensures your gift has the greatest impact.

Grants have supported us, but long-term sustainability depends on committed monthly partners like you. Your generosity directly transforms young lives with the message of Christ's love. Even small gifts of \$25 or less monthly are significant totals by the end of the year. Every gift goes fully to CEF Chester County and impacting children for eternity!

Join us in this mission by becoming a sustaining monthly donor. You can do so online at cefchester.org/donate.
Together, we can make an eternal difference in the lives of children.
Thank you for your prayerful consideration and support!

Paul Sheaffer (Director)
P.O. Box 50. Coatesville, PA 19320
(610) 384-4120 (Office)
cefchester@verizon.net
cefchester.org

NEW PRINTER

We recently updated our office equipment, and thanks to your generosity, we were able to purchase a new printer, copier, and scanner. This upgrade has already made our work more efficient and effective. Each month, this equipment helps us print resources for teachers and leaders, produce newsletters, and so much more. It will be especially critical as we prepare for Camp weeks!

NEW CLUB

Please pray for Calvary Baptist Church in Avondale as they have formed a team and are close to launching a new club at Bancroft Elementary!

